
 

Ext 236 
e-mail: jgoudy@scottpetrie.com 

 
October 3, 2016 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Attention:  Sheri Young, Secretary 
National Energy Board 
517 Tenth Avenue SW 
Calgary, AB   T2R 0A8 
 
Dear Madam Secretary: 
 
RE: Enbridge Pipeline Inc. – Line 10 Westover Segment Replacement Project 
 NEB File No. OF-Fac-Oil-E101-2015-09 02; Hearing Order OH-001-2016 
 Our File No. 17858 

 
 
We are the lawyers for the Copetown Landowners Group (“CLG”) in the above noted proceeding.  On 
September 14, 2016, Enbridge advised the NEB that it has re-evaluated its route for the Line 10 
Westover Segment Replacement Project through the Copetown, Ontario area and filed with the NEB a 
revised route that follows the existing Hydro One Networks Inc. electrical transmission corridor.  This 
revised route does not affect the properties owned by CLG members and is supported by CLG’s 
members.  As such, CLG is hereby withdrawing from further participation in the OH-001-2016 hearing 
process. 
 
We trust this is satisfactory.  If you have any questions or concerns, please email or call me. 
 
Yours truly, 

 

 
John D. Goudy 
 
c.c.: Parties to OH-001-2016 


